GSA Public Buildings Service

the office of facilities management and services programs

sustaining world class facilities and services

Extension of Study to Allow Multiple Buildings on Single F-type and N-type RWAs

Dear Client Agency,

The Small Projects and Reimbursable Services Division is extending the Study to Allow
Multiple Buildings on Single F-type and N-type RWAs that was made available to all
client agencies during FY2012 and FY2013.

This extension will remain effective until it is either cancelled by me, or superseded by
the next update and issuance of the Reimbursable Work Authorization National Policy
Document. We look forward to the opportunities and flexibilities this Study will continue
to provide our client agencies.

For questions pertaining to this Study, please contact your Regional RWA Manager
(map provided at Contact Your Regional RWA Core Team Managers) or go to: Study
Guidance for use of Multiple Buildings on F- and N-Type RWAs . Other RWA inquiries
may be directed to: ASKRWA@gsa.gov. We also encourage you to visit our
Reimbursable Services website at http://www.gsa.gov/rwa frequently for additional
references.

Thank you for your continued support of the Reimbursable Services Program!

Sincerely,
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Director, Small Projects and Reimbursable Services Division
Office of Facilities Management and Services Programs
202-501-6193 (Office)

202-821-2201 (Cell)



